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Principal’s News                        Tuesday 25 February 2020 
 
District Swimmers 
Today, 31 students represented our school at the District swimming carnival in Narooma. Thank you to 
all the parents who helped with transporting the children to the carnival and cheering on the Broulee 
Swimmers. A big thanks and well done to Mrs Elliott who organised both our school carnival last week 
and today’s carnival for the district.  
 
NAPLAN 
NAPLAN will take place this year in weeks 3 and 4 of term 2 and will be online for our students (Year 3 
will complete the pen and paper version of the writing assessment). Prior to the testing period our 
students will be given opportunities to practice the online assessment format. 
 

If you would like more information about the online NAPLAN testing, it can be found at: 
https://nap.edu.au/online-assessment 
 

If you believe that your child will require an adjustment to participate in the assessments or if you wish 
to withdraw your child from the assessments, please discuss this with your child's teacher so that the 
necessary forms can be completed. 
 
Check it out 
Check out our School’s new Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/BrouleePS 
Here we will post information about the many great things we do at our school and keep you informed 
of important events. It supplements our School App that all important notices and notes are pushed 
out on. If you haven’t downloaded our School App already, you really should! 
 
Thought for the week 
With the big Vegie Crunch coming up I thought this quote is a 
great one to remember when packing the lunch boxes. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

This Thursday’s assembly at 1:40 pm will be led by 5/6E.  All families are welcome to attend. 
 

Matthew Rose  
Principal 
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Upcoming events: 
   Thu 27 Feb – P&C Fete Meeting after school in the iCentre 
   Year 3 & The Green Team Excursion to Meringo 

 
Weekly Class Awards 
 

FISH:   Fair   Inclusive Safe Honest 
 

              Class Awards                Term 1 Week 4 

6D Kason Dorn       Michaela Dunne      Macy Griffiths       Jack Mason 

5/6E Kynan O’Connor        Ethan Shannon       Harper Blewitt 

5M Rose Bueters      Selby Johnston      Demi Sullivan      Dylan Cooper 

4/5H Livia Carn       Bailey Whiting      Ahlei Liebke      Louis Campbell 

4W Samuel Bladen     Evie-Winter Paul       Tom Ireson    Tayla Colebrook 

4M           Levi Fletcher      Tom Canbulat     Amelia Hicks     Charlotte Gray 

3B Declan      Archie Jackson      Ella Douros       Hugo Muir 

2/3C Ethan Bruhl        Sam Burke     Cameron Cross     Sophia 

2F Charlee Lynch        Elizabeth Hicks 

1/2E Lulu           Amelia Roberts       Charlie Van Eyk  

1L Peyton Apps       Ellie Cook       Lochlan Cole 

1D Tatiana Moreton       Cameron Jenner     Nina 

 

 

Stage 1  Jay 

Stage 2  Jules 

Stage 3  Oscar 

 

Principal’s Stickers 
 

Audrey Knobel, Bailey Cahill, 

Lucas Heinemann, Jay Sturgiss, 

Tatiana Moreton,  

Harper Ireland,  

Bryce Thomson, Riley Newell, 

Stephanie Westbury 

 



            2020 Swimming Age Champions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annika, Macy, Livia, Mrs Elliott 

Monty, Riley and Oscar 

 

2020 Swimming Age Champions 2020 Swimming Runner Ups 

Junior Boy Monty Lloyd Jones Junior Boy Louis Campbell 

Junior Girl Annika Thorne Junior Girl Bonita Lloyd Jones and 

Tara Padman 

11yr Boy Oscar Jackson 11yr Boy Mitchell Beby 

11yr Girl Livia Carn 11yr Girl Isla Chalker 

Open Boy Riley Campbell Open Boy Brendan Wallace 

Open Girl Macy Griffiths Open Girl Michaela Dunne 

Broulee Public Swimming Carnival 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Get ready for The Big Vegie Crunch! 

On Thursday 5 March at 10 am our school will be joining hundreds of schools 

across NSW to break the record for the most students crunching vegetables 

simultaneously.  
 

But we need your help to make it a success! 
 

On Thursday 5 March, please pack your child a container of vegetables for them 

to crunch on.  
 

Need some ideas?  

 carrot, celery, cucumber – cut into sticks or left whole 

 capsicum – cut into sticks or wedges 

 corn – raw baby corn spears or a cooked corn cob  

 broccoli or cauliflower florets - raw or lightly cooked to keep their crunch 

 tomatoes – small cherry tomatoes or a large tomato that can be eaten like an 

apple 

 beans or snow peas - raw or lightly cooked to keep their crunch 

 mushrooms – sliced or left whole 

 

 

 

Clean Up Australia Day 
 

Clean Up Australia Day has come around again and we at Broulee Public School are 

very excited to be part of this great community event. We ask all children to make 

sure they have gloves, a school hat, sunscreen and mosquito repellent on the event 

day. Clean Up Australia Day will be held over two days this year. The organisation is 

as follows: 
 

ES1 - KW KE - Friday middle session 12.40 to 1.10 - School Grounds 
 

Stage 1 - 1/2E, 1D, 1L, 2F, 2C -  Thursday after assembly 2.10 to 2.50 – COP 
 

Stage 2 -  3C, 3B, 4M, 4W, 4H - Thursday after assembly 2.10 to 2.50 - Netball 

Courts and bushland 
 

Stage 3 -  5H, 6D, 5/6E, 5M -  Friday middle session 12.30 - 1.10 - Beach area at end 

of Train Street 
 

You are more than welcome to join us. 

 

 

 

 



P&C News 

 

 



Community News 

REMINDER: Broulee Dolphins Registration Evening and Pre-Season Training Commences 

on Tuesday 25th February.  

Juniors from 4:30pm. Seniors from 6:00pm. 

Registration is now open for U9-U11 Boys and Girls, U12-U18 Boys and Seniors (see 

instructions below) 

Our Dusky Dolphin and Access Rugby program will return in Term 2 and we will be 

seeing our Old Boys take the field again in 2020. 
 
To stay up to date follow our social media pages:  Facebook (Broulee Dolphins) and 

Instagram (broulee_dolphins). 
 

Key Dates Are: 
 
25th February - Registration Evening for U10 boys/girls, U13 boys, U15 boys, U15 girls, 

U18 boys teams and Seniors  
27th February - Full pre-season training commences all teams  

7th and 8th March - South Coast 7s - U15 Girls, U15 Boys and U17 Boys 
21st March - Full Club Gala Day - U8-U16 Boys and Girls, U18 Boys, Seniors and Golden 
Oldies 

 
 

Registration for the 2020 Season: 

Junior and Senior registration is open for 2020. We will be providing more 
detailed information on registration in the coming weeks. However, for those who 

are ready and able to register, please follow the below instructions. Junior 
players, please remember to redeem your $100 Active Kids voucher form Service 

NSW before registering from - 
(https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-active-kids-voucher). 
 

Registration instructions: 

Step 1: Download the Rugby Xplorer App or go to 
https://myaccount.rugby.com.au/ 

Step 2: Enter/Retrieve your login details (existing player) or Create new account 
(new player) 

Step 3: Click on “Register” 

Step 4: Select the player you want to register the “continue” 
Step 5: Search for “Broulee Dolphins” 

Step 6: Junior players select “Broulee Dolphins JRUFC” 
Senior players select “Broulee Dolphins RUFC” 

Follow the prompts from here.  

 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-active-kids-voucher
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